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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHIN«<TON 

Date 11/12/74 

TO: The President 

FROM: Paul A. Miltich 

FYI_,_A _____ ACTION ----
OTHER: 

}'lr. President, I thought you 
might be interested in the 
attached letter to me from 
Congressman William Walshe 

Digitized from Box C6 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



• ~ILLIAM F. WALSH 
..._ 33D DISTRICT, NllW YORK 

COMMITTEES 

PUBLIC WORKS 
VETERANS' AFFAIRS 

F. GIBSON DARRISON, JR. 
ADMINISTftATIVE ASSISTANT 

RICHARD A. HORSTMANN 

IIXECUnVE ASSISTANT 

ARTHUR A. JUTTON 

DlftRJCT REPRUIINTA11VII 

303 F~tD£RAL BuiLDING 

SYRACUSII, NIIW YORK 13202 

3111473-3333 

4111 CANNON HOUSE OFFICE BuiLDING 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 2.0111!1 . 
202 225-3333 

~ongrt~~ of tbt Ulnittb ~tatt~ 
•oust of ~epresentatibes 
~ington, D.~. 20515 

302 POST OP'P'ICII BuiLDING 

Au.uRN, NEW YORK 13021 
3111 2112-2222 

484 SouTH MAIN S'noiiET 
GIINEVA, NEW YORK 144115 

3111789-3360 

November 7, 1974 

Mr. Paul A. Miltich 
Special Assistant to the President 

for Public Affairs 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Paul: 

I appreciate your sending me a copy 0f President 
reasons for vetoing the freedom of information bill. 
the President's thinking on this matter is helpful in 
the inquiries of my constituents. 

Ford's 
Having 
answering 

The increased flow of information from the White House is 
noticeable and appreciated. I know I talk for a number of my 
colleagues when I say that we hope these improved lines of 
communication will remain open. 

With best wishes, I am 

WFW:cc 

• 
Sin~JA 
William F. Walsh 
Member of Congress 
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